Reply all | Delete Junk |

Mistress of Ceremonies for the Howard University All Classes Luncheon



Vicks, Vickie

Reply all

Fri 4/27, 4:42 PM

Thomas, Jennifer C.

JCT

You replied on 4/30/2018 1:03 PM.

Dear Ms. Thomas,

I am following up on the voicemail that I left earlier today. I would like to extend an invitation for you to serve as Mistress of Ceremonies at the upcoming All Classes Reunion Luncheon.

We hope that you will accept our invitation, as we also welcome you back to alma mater for your 30th class reunion. I am certain that you would enjoy the luncheon, and at the same time we are excited that you will have an opportunity to reconnect with the class of 1988.

PURPOSE/OBJECTIVES:

The All Classes Reunion Luncheon is a time-honored tradition bringing together alumni to celebrate the reunion classes, foster more alumni support, as well as provide a backdrop for future programs and initiatives. The funds raised will be used for student scholarships and will directly address the need that exists in financial air for Howard students. As we celebrate the joyous occasion of the 150th Commencement for the Class of 2018, we also honor the members of the Class of 1968 who are commemorating their 50th anniversary.

ACTIVITY: ALL CLASSES REUNION LUNCHEON

WHEN: Friday, May 11, 2018

WHERE: Howard University Armour J. Blackburn Ballroom

TIME: Champagne Reception - 12:00 noon

Luncheon . 12:30 p.m. . 2:30 p.m.

Regards,

Vickie Vicks

1 of 2 4/30/2018, 5:41 PM

Reply all | Delete Junk |

1851 . 9th Street NW; Suite 309
Washington, DC 20001
(202) 238-2435
vvicks@howard.edu
www.howard.edu

2 of 2 4/30/2018, 5:41 PM